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21 Rudall Crescent 17/10/2017  12:01:592017/5384/T OBJ Dorette Engi I hope that the permission to fell this mature and beautiful bay tree will not be granted. I 

have lived in the crescent for 30 years and in that time the tree has hardly grown in that 

time, therefore it will not be a  risk to the wall. Quite to the contrary it is a beautiful addition 

to that corner of buildings. 

Replacing it with a young tree would not substitute its value. 

The felling of the tree might actually be of more damage to the wall as it will create a 

vacuum.
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